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Dear Candidate 
 
Thank you for your interest in our permanent Senior Science Technician (Chemistry) role at 
King Edward’s School, Bath. 
 
We wish to appoint an enthusiastic and flexible Technician to support our busy Science 
Department.  This is an exciting opportunity for an experienced professional to provide 
technical assistance in support of the academic staff of the Chemistry Team in the Senior 
School, with preparation and other related work which will assist in their teaching and 
examinations work.  In addition, the position holder will be responsible for the line 
management and support of the other technicians in the Science Department. 

 
If you feel you meet the criteria for this role, but Chemistry is not your main discipline, this can 
be highlighted in the cover letter and discussed at interview. 
 
King Edward’s School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and 
young people and applicants must be willing to undergo safeguarding screening, which 
includes successful clearance of an enhanced DBS check, receipt of satisfactory references 
and a pre-employment health questionnaire. 
 
I hope that you find the supporting job description informative and pursue an application. The 
closing date for this vacancy is 8.30am on Monday 16 September 2024 and the completed 
application form and cover letter need to be sent to Heather Baker, HR Manager via her email 
address HR@kesbath.com. Interviews will be held within a fortnight of this date.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tom Davies 
Bursar & Chief Operating Officer 
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